
Minutes of Roca Planning Commission 
 

December 6, 2022 
 
 The Roca Planning Commission met on December 6, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the Roca 
Community Center. 
 
 The meeting was called to order by Jenni Puchalla at 6:33 p.m.  The following members 
were present:  Alyssa Bartholomew, Matt Honke, Jenni Puchalla, and Lisa Schmutte.  Doug 
Malone and Patrick Kelly were absent.   
 

Approval of Minutes 
 
 The minutes of the September 27, 2022 meeting were given to members via email. 
 
 A motion was made by Bartholomew and seconded by Honke to approve the minutes of 
the September 27, 2022 meeting.  Motion carried by acclamation. 
 
OLD BUSINESS – Roca Planning Commission Membership Vacancy 
 
 The vacancy on the planning commission has not been filled yet.  
 
NEW BUSINESS – None Scheduled 
  
 The planning commission had no new business to discuss.  The members did discuss the 
differences in water pressure recently and also water quality.  Water pressure seems to be 
lower in some households.  The quality of water was also mentioned. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
 

The next meeting will be scheduled in March 2023.  A time and date was not set for this 
meeting. 
 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:52 p.m.  
 

     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lisa Schmutte 


